Pre-School Newsletter

Our topic in class is all about the Autumn Season. We will be looking at a variety of objects and food that we see in Autumn and changes that we see in our environment.

Learning Intentions linked to class topic:

- To build confident and introduce new vocabulary linked to topic;
- Identify features in the natural world and their environment;
- Comment and ask questions;
- Use autumn colours that we see in our natural environment to create artwork.

The letter for next week will be 'B' could you create a collage with your children with objects that begin with the letter B -we will be sharing these on a Thursday at circle time to promote speech sounds. Homework will be going home weekly, and it is linked to the class topic -please do not forget to make it fun and give lots of praise. Thank you for taking the time to complete their homework, their create a face homework is lovely, the children are so proud to see their work on display, showing their work to each other and pointing out their face to the teaching staff.

Information

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks, without your support we wouldn't be able to offer this provision.

Lunch

We are a nut free setting so please, nothing in your child's lunch box which may contain nuts. If you go onto wwwbbcgoodfood.com or Change4life they have lots of ideas for nut free lunches.

Lastly, please clearly label your children's school uniform to prevent items going home with the wrong child. In the next few week's we will send out the date of our next coffee morning and parents evening.

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.